
16-18 Tuition Fund 

In response to the negative impact that the Covid19 pandemic can potentially have on student 

learning and outcomes this initiative is available to provide additional support. 

The students targeted for this additional support will be primarily those who are working towards a 

level 4 English and maths GCSE grade recognised by Government and many employers as a minimum 

requirement.  Wigan & Leigh College is using the funding to provide additional 1:1 and small group 

maths and English support to students, both face to face when in College and on-line when required. 

Half term holiday school is being made available for these students to complete their vocational 

work as well as further maths and English under supervision and with additional teaching as 

required.  

Subject to the constraints of opening the College for face to face learning Wigan & Leigh College is 

also using this funding to support the practical skills of learners.  Many learners, whose programmes 

of learning are very skilled-based, such as construction trades, chef programmes, hair & beauty, 

missed significant skills training in the last academic year and learning continues to be disrupted in 

2020/21.  In light of this additional classes are being made available, when possible, in the evenings 

and during all holiday periods (except Christmas) throughout the year to help students catch up on 

these essential skills.  

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact your personal tutor in the first instance.  


